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From: Colin Apelt [colin_apelt
Sent:  Tuesday, 22 February 2011 3:39 PM
To: John Tibaldi

Subject: Re: Meeting Tomorrow

Thanks John

Clear and a valid point to clarify.

Regards
Colin

-—- QOriginal Message --—--

From: Johni: i

To: Colin Apelt

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 2:37 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting Tomorrow

Colin

As discussed, for the gathering tomorrow, could you please consider that the Manual describes
reasonable discretion as:

“If in the opinion of the Senior Flood Operations Engineer, it is necessary to depart from the
procedures set out in this Manual to meet the flood mitigation objectives”

The question being “Was there a clear departure from the procedures of the Manual or was the
Manual silent on the issue?”

Piease contact me if this doesn’t make sense. . 2
-

Thank-you.

John Tihalgdi

Dam Safety Manager
Queensland Bulk Water Supply Authority trading as Seqwater
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Website | www.seqwater.com.au

Exhibit Number:

QFCI

From: Colin Apelt [mailto:colin_apelt
Sent: Tuesday, 22 February 2011 11:18 AM

To: John Tibaldi; groadsGii G bbj_
Subject: Re: Meeting Tomorrow

Thanks John _ |

Al OK with me.

Regards
1/02/2012






